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PLANNING BOARD
TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR
AS OF: 10/10/95
LISTING OF PLANNING BOARD FEES
ESCROW

FOR PROJECT NUMBER: 95-22
NAME: TEMPLE HILL
APPLICANT: KEEGAN, SCOTT

--DATE-- DESCRIPTION--=--=-=== TRANS AMT-CHG AMT-PAID
06/23/95 RECEIVED CHK $21398  PAID 150.00
07/12/95 P.B. ATTY. FEE CHG 35.00
07/12/95 P.B. MINUTES CHG 18.00
09/13/95 P.B. ATTY. FEE  CHG 35.00
09/13/95 P.B. MINUTES CHG 27.00
10/10/95 RET. TO APPLICANT CHG 35.00
TOTAL: "150.00  150.00
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PLANNING BOARD

TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR

AS OF: 10/10/95 PAGE: 1

LISTING OF PLANNING BOARD ACTIONS

STAGE: STATUS [Open, Withd]

A [Disap, Appr]
FOR PROJECT NUMBER: 95-22

NAME: TEMPLE HILL
APPLICANT: KEEGAN, SCOTT
--DATE~- MEETING-PURPOSE--=-==~=-=c=-=- ACTION-TAKEN-=-====--
09/13/95 ©P.B. APPEARANCE (PUB. HEARING) APPROVED
07/12/95 ©P.B. APPEARANCE SET FOR PUB. HEARING

06/21/95 WORK SESSION APPEARANCE SUB. FOR BOARD DISC.




PLANNING BOARD
TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR
AS OF: 10/10/95 PAGE: 1
LISTING OF PLANNING BOARD AGENCY APPROVALS

FOR PROJECT NUMBER: 95-22
NAME: TEMPLE HILL
APPLICANT: KEEGAN, SCOTT

DATE-SENT AGENCY-------------mmmemmmmm DATE-RECD RESPONSE---=--~-=-=-=-
ORIG 06/26/95 MUNICIPAL HIGHWAY / /
ORIG 06/26/95 MUNICIPAL WATER 06/27/95 APPROVED

. PROPERTY NOT HOOKED UP TO WATER-NOTIFY WATER DEPT FOR LOCATN
ORIG 06/26/95 MUNICIPAL SEWER 06/26/95 APPROVED
ORIG 06/26/95 MUNICIPAL FIRE 06/28/95 APPROVED
ORIG 06/26/95 /[ /

ORIG 06/26/95 / /
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September Q, 1995 ‘ 5

(Whereupon, Mr. Van Leeuwen entered the room.)

PUBLIC HEARING:

KEEGAN, SCOTT - SPECIAL PERMIT (95-22) - ROUTE 300

Mr. Scott Keegan appeared before the board for this
proposal.

MR. PETRO: The board reviewed this first and at such
time as we deem necessary, we’ll open it up to the
public for any input from them.

MR. DUBALDI: Quick question on Mark’s comments, it
says that 1f we wish to assume lead agency, do we have
to do that before we start this?

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: No.

MR. PETRO: We have seen this a number of times. This
is basically for a public hearing. Scott, why don’t
you tell us once again just briefly what we’re doing?

MR. KEEGAN: Looking at the special permit, it is for
325 Temple Hill Road, change it to a caretaker
apartment so that it can make the property equal to

rent part of it out because I have had no luck

whatsoever renting it out as a commercial piece of
property.

MR. STENT: Talking about upstairs now or the whole
building?

MR. KEEGAN: The downstairs will be considered the
caretaker apartment, the upstairs would be office.

MR. PETRO: Mike, was there a non-conforming use in

this building at one point? Are we trying to correct a
problem?

MR. BABCOCK: Was originally a two-family home, then
Jim Wright get a site plan approval, put an addition

for his office many years ago.

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: Many years ago, got to be 15, 16
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years ago.
MR. BABCOCK: Right.

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: Personally, I don’t see a problem.
I'd like to see the garbage sitting out front of the
place taken away, nice tenants that left it there.

MR. KEEGAN: I had two tenants because I was
non-conforming, I had to evict one of them, they got
hostile because I had to get rid of them and they
trashed the apartment and meanwhile, after telling
them, I had to evict them.

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: Left you a little present, huh?

MR. KEEGAN: Ahuh.

MR. PETRO: Being this is somewhat minor in nature, did
you have to go to the Zoning Board?

MR. KEEGAN: Yes, I have.

MR. PETRO: And the notes, what did you go to Zoning
Board for?

‘MR. KEEGAN: To try, I tried to get, change it to a two
family residence, said that the zoning won’t allow it.

MR. PETRO: So the Zoning Board has no affect on this
plan?

MR. KEEGAN: No.

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: You know what the trouble is, that
has been a two family for years, as long as I can
remember, I have been in this town for 30 years and 30
years that’s been a two family because I know the
people that live next door, I don’t see any problem
with this, Mr. Chairman.

MR. DUBALDI: Make a motion Town of New Windsor

Planning Board assume lead agency under the SEQRA
process.
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MR. VAN LEEUWEN: Second it.

MR. PETRO: Motion has been made and seconded that the
New Windsor Planning Board declare itself lead agency
for the Keegan special permit application. 1Is there
any further discussion from the board members? If not,
roll call.

ROLL CALL

MR. STENT AYE
MR. LANDER AYE
MR. DUBALDI AYE
MR. VAN LEEUWEN AYE
MR. PETRO AYE

MR. LANDER: Got a guestion here. Is there two paved
drives or 1is there only one drive, this is proposed
drive on the east side?

MR. KEEGAN: There’s two paved drives and it goes
across the front and the back of the whole building,
the whole building is surrounded by paved driveway.

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: We have to have public hearings.

‘MR. EDSALL: Comment 3 1s a carry-over, that is an

error, obviously we’re in the middle of the public
hearing right now.

MR. PETRO: Scott, the framed garage in the back of the
property, it’s encroaching on William Helmer'’s
property, have you had any problem with that? 1Is it
encroaching? In fact, this is a survey map, this isn’t
really a site plan.

MR. KEEGAN: Is it a problem? No, it’s not a problem
and yes, it does encroach and it will become Bill
Helmer’s property, this one here, that is the only way
I can financially get out of the position I’m in.

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: In other words, aren’t you going to
build on the corner?

MR. KEEGAN: Yes, I'm going to build on the corner and
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I'm going to do a swap but from a financial situation,
I can’t hold onto this and build the building that is
what I kept asking the--

MR. BABCOCK: By Crotty and Dunn’s office and Bill
Helmer’s project there so Bill Helmer will be taking
over this building and when he moves into his new one--

MR. KEEGAN: That 1is correct.

MR. PETRO: Still encroaching on a separate parcel,
whatever actions we take tonight should be in the
minutes that we’re not okaying that this is an
encroachment and that we’re accepting it as such, Jjust
for this minor application, but for further review,
we’d have to go look at it. Everyone’s aware this is
only a survey map, I don’t think it really should
matter, I think it’s well enough defined.

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: Same as the site plan.

MR. PETRO: Well, it’s not a complete, there’s no bulk
tables, correct.

MR. EDSALL: I think what you want to do is if you are
looking at a particular violation situation that is

‘'going to be quickly resolved when this land swapping

occurs and new development is proposed, I‘d hate to
have you set a precedent that you will accept xerox
copies of surveys as site plans. But for this
application in its unigque situation, there’s some land

changes going on, if the board has no problem, I‘d
accept it that way.

MR. PETRO: Do any of the members have a problem?
MR. DUBALDI: No.
MR. VAN LEEUWEN: I don't.

MR. LANDER: I think he’s only here for the special
permit because of the caretaker’s apartment.

MR. EDSALL: It’s really a temporary situation until
the land exchanges are completed so I’d hate to put him
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through the expense of it.

MR.

PETRO: Just wanted to get it into the minutes. We

have fire approval on 6/28 and sewer approval on
6/26/95. If there’s no further comments at this time,

I’d

like to open it up to the public. On August 22,

1995, 13 addressed envelopes were mailed out and
everyone was notified that had to be notified. Is
there anyone in the audience at this time that would
like to speak on behalf of this application? Please
state your name and come forward.

MR.
MR.
MR.

New
the

VAN LEEUWEN: Motion to close the public hearing.
DUBALDI: Second it.
PETRO: Motion has been made and seconded that the

Windsor Planning Board close the public hearing on
Keegan special permit.

ROLL CALL

MR. STENT AYE

MR. LANDER AYE

MR. DUBALDI AYE

MR. VAN LEEUWEN AYE

‘MR. PETRO AYE

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: Make a motion to declare negative.
MR. DUBALDI: Second it.

MR. PETRO: Motion has been made and seconded that the
New Windsor Planning Board declare negative dec for the
Keegan special permit application. Is there any
further discussion from the board members? If not,
roll call.

ROLL CALL

MR. STENT AYE

MR. LANDER AYE

MR. DUBALDI AYE

MR. VAN LEEUWEN AYE

MR. PETRO AYE
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MR. VAN LEEUWEN: I make a motion to approve.
MR. STENT: Second it.

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: With one exception that the garbage
be removed in the front.

MR. KEEGAN: We'’re just about there.

MR. PETRO: Motion has been made and seconded that the
New Windsor Planning Board grant final approval to the
Keegan special permit application on Route 207. 1Is
there any further discussion from the board members?
If not, roll call.

ROLL CALL

MR. STENT AYE

MR. LANDER AYE

MR. DUBALDI AYE 4
MR. VAN LEEUWEN AYE ’

MR. PETRO AYE



. ' [} Main Office

45 Quassaick Ave. (Route 9W)

& New Windsor, New York 12553
(914) 562-8640
PC [0 Branch Office
McGOEY, HAUSER and EDSALL 397 Broad Street
ilford, Pennsylvania 18337
CONSULTING ENGINEERS P.C. (717) 296-2765
RICHARD D. McGOEY, P.E.
WILLIAM J. HAUSER, P.E.
MARK J. EDSALL, P.E.
JAMES M. FARR, P.E. TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR
PLANNING BOARD
REVIEW COMMENTS
REVIEW NAME: KEEGAN SPECIAL PERMIT APPLICATION
PROJECT LOCATION: NYS ROUTE 207 (JUST EAST OF ROUTE 300)
SECTION 4-BLOCK 3-LOT 3
PROJECT NUMBER: 95-22
DATE: 13 SEPTEMBER 1995
DESCRIPTION: THE APPLICATION PROPOSES A CHANGE IN USE FROM

OFFICE SPACE TO A CARETAKER APARTMENT FOR THE
EXISTING BUILDING. THE PLAN WAS PREVIOUSLY
DISCUSSED AT THE 12 JULY 1995 PLANNING BOARD
MEETING.

1. My review comments for the 12 July 1995 Planning Board meeting indicated that the plan
should be modified to provide bulk compliance information on the plan. I have not
received a new plan for this application. The Board should decide if they require the bulk
information on the plan or if the survey plan submitted (xerox copy of survey prepared
for James C. Wright) is acceptable for the site plan and special permit review.

2. The Planning Board may wish to assume the position of Lead Agency under the SEQRA
process.

3. The Planning Board should schedule the mandatory Public Hearing for this Special
Permit, per the requirements of Paragraph 48-35(A) of the Town Zoning Local Law.

4. The Board should determine if this plan should be forwarded to the New York State
Department of Transportation for review, given the proposed change in use.

5. At such time that the Planning Board has made further review of this application, further
engineering reviews and comments will be made, as deemed necessary by the Board.

YA/
7
o
“Mark J_ Edsall, P.E.

Planning Board Engineer

MJEmk
A:KEEGAN2.mk

Licensed in New York, New Jersey and Pennsylvania
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RESULTS OF P.B. MEETING

DATE: ,zgmm/% /3 1995

PROJECT NAME: 1/},;/2% /{/Ay,;m/b PROJECT NUMBER 44 42
*************/*“***7\'******‘k********
%
LEAD AGENCY: : NEGATIVE DEC:
MD S)V voTE:A 5 N D :M)_\/_ s)D vorE:a_ 5 N O
CARRIED: YES NO % CARRIED: ¥zs: L/ NO
*****************:***************
PUBLIC EEARING: M) __ S)_ VOTE: A N
WAIVED: YES NO

SEND TO OR. CO. PLANNING: M) S)__ VOTE:A N YES___ NO
SEND TO DEPT. OF TRANSPORT: M)__S) _ VOTE:A N YES  NO
DISAPP: REFER TO Z.5.2A.: M) __S)_ VOTE:A N YES NO
RETURN TO WORK SHOP: YES NO
APPROVAL:
M)F S)  VOTE:A N APPROVED:

— Gl13/as
M)VS)S VOTE:A_H N (O ADPPR. CONDITIONALLY: Remove. |rush
NEED NEW PLANS:  YES NO / '

DISCUSSION/APPROVAL CONDITIONS:

No Puﬁ)“c Préﬁer\%" @ P H
D H.  (losed

Trash o be  removed
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ilford, Pennsylvania 18337
CONSULTING ENGINEERS P.C. (717) 296-2765

RICHARD D. McGOEY, P.E.
WILLIAM J. HAUSER, P.E.
MARK J. EDSALL, P.E.

JAMES M. FARR, P.E. TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR
PLANNING BOARD
REVIEW COMMENTS

REVIEW NAME: KEEGAN SPECIAL PERMIT APPLICATION

PROJECT LOCATION: NYS ROUTE 207 (JUST EAST OF ROUTE 300)
SECTION 4-BLOCK 3-LOT 3

PROJECT NUMBER: 95-22

DATE: 13 SEPTEMBER 1995

DESCRIPTION: THE APPLICATION PROPOSES A CHANGE IN USE FROM
OFFICE SPACE TO A CARETAKER APARTMENT FOR THE
EXISTING BUILDING. THE PLAN WAS PREVIOUSLY
DISCUSSED AT THE 12 JULY 1995 PLANNING BOARD
MEETING.

1. My review comments for the 12 July 1995 Planning Board meeting indicated that the plan
should be modified to provide bulk compliance information on the plan. I have not
received a new plan for this application. The Board should decide if they require the bulk
information on the plan or if the survey plan submitted (xerox copy of survey prepared
for James C. Wright) is acceptable for the site plan and special permit review. -

2. The Planning Board may wish to assume the position of Lead Agency under the SEQRA
process.

3. F’r' Planfing’ Board sfoyld gchedyle the mapdafory Public’ Hestring for-this - Speeig)
PRTIt, Percthe réquiremends of Paragrapk 43-35(A) ot theCPowh-Zogfig docal Latv.

4. The Board should determine if this plan should be forwarded to the New York State
Department of Transportation for review, given the proposed change in use.

5. At such time that the Planning Board has made further review of this application, further
engineering reviews and comments will be made, as deemed necessary by the Board.

Resp chmiW
“Mark T fdsall, P.E.
Planning Board Engineer

MIJEmk
A:KEEGAN2.mk

Licensed in New York, New Jersey and Pennsylvania
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PLANNING BOARD : TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR
COUNTY OF ORANGE : STATE OF NEW YORK

In the Matter of Application forubdivision of
\j/)éc o] Poemi T ,

Applicant.

AFFIDAVIT OF
SERVICE
BY MAIL

____Zf/ Q;__JJQAZii ___________________________________

STATE OF NEW YORK)

) SS.:
COUNTY OF ORANGE )

MYRA L. MASON, being duly sworn, deposes and says:

That I am not a party to the action, am over 18 years of age
and reside at~%§? Bethlehem Road, New Windsor, NY 12553.

On it a?,Q /9724 , 1 compared the /& addressed
envelopes cgntaining” the attached Notice of Public Hearing with
the certified list provided by the Assessor regarding the above
application for Site Plan/Subdivision and I find that the
addressees are identical to the list received. I then mailed the
envelopes in a U.S. Depository within the Town of New Windsor.

:Méga L. Mason, Secretary for

the Planning Board

Sworn to befgre me this

JVaL.S
QLdaY of lﬂéu)'i ' 19%

Qxhu olt ()\kwk_,

Notary Public]

DEBORAH GREEN
Notary Public, State of New York
Qualified in Orange County

# 4984065

Commission Expm July 18,

AFFIMAIL.PLB - DISC#l P.B.
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PHE CITY OF NEWRURGH
S0 COMPTEALLER
NEWELUTGH C1TY HALL
NEWBURGH NY 12550

STATE OF NEW YORK
GEFICE OF JOMPTROLLER
GOV, A GFFICE BUILD,
ALBANY MY 12203

ENAF INC v
4 EXECUTIVE DR
NEW WINDSOR MY 12552

WILLIAM HELMER, FETER
D/B/A EXECUCORF

FO BOX 4292

NEW WINDIOR NY 12552

EMMA TOEFERT

(e

A
A

YONN, &

v
523 LITTLE BRITAIN RD V><%

NEW WIND3IOR NY 12553

[

5%

CONRAD REMICK

HZ DEVELCFMENT PARTHERS &7 \;K/

GATEWAY INTERNATIONAL
WEMEBLY RO

NEW WINDSOR NY 12553
WILLIAM HELMER ~
GREY BEACH LANE
FOMOND NY 10970

-

CITY OF NEWBURGH
NEWBURGH WATER SURPLY
C/0 CITY COMRTROLLER
REWBURGH CITY HALL
NEWEBURGH NY 12550

FARK
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JUL 13 ‘95 B89:15 TOMN OF NEW WINDSOR

P.4/5

A copy®of the map must be filed with the Town Clerk for

publie inspection.

In addition to the above mentioned notices, the follawing
must also receive a copy of the notice of hearing. These
may be sent reqular first-class mail,

George J. Meyers, Supervisor -~
Town of New Windsor

555 Union Avenue

New Windsor, NY 12553

Dorothy H. Hansen, Town Clerk
Town of New Windsor

555 Union Avenue

New Windsor, NY 12553

Andrew Krieger, Esqg.
219 Quassaick Avenue
New Windsor, NY 12553

[l
Mark J. Edsall, P.E.

James R, Petro, Chairman 4+~
Planning Board

555 Union Avenue

New Windsor, NY 12853

McGoey and Hauser v
Consulting Engineers, P.C.
45 Quassaick Avenue

New Windsor, NY 12553
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LEGAL NQTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the PLANNING BOARD of the TOWN OF NEW
WINDSOR, County af Orange, State of Ngy York will hold a PUBLIC
HEARING at Tawn Hall, 555 Union Avenue, New Windsor, New York an
SepTe L‘ﬁ’elll)3199ji 2t 7:39p.M. on the approval of the
proposed S PECTAL P =r (B A 2 b ener g EeTands ) *
(Site Plan)* oF S <b 1l [ EECAN SccTZoN 4 ) Blotk 3 LoTR
located SZ§ /I/fﬂ—Lé— 6@2{7{"[/}117) {;ﬂf NEw WTUDSOQ /N\'f

Map of the (Subdivision of Lands)(Site Plan)* is on file and may 12553

be inspected at the Planning Board Office, Town Hall, 555 Union

Avenue, New Windsor, N.Y, prier to the Public Hearing.

Dated: AU&)Q'T 2 [ lqol ( By Order of

TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR PLANNING BOARD

James R. Petro, Jr.

Chairman

Y . W e T



T(”V N OF NEW WI&)SOR

555 UNION AVENUE
NEW WINDSOR, NEW YORK 12553

1763

August 11, 1995

Scott Keegan
2 Executive Dr.
New Windsor NY 12553

Re: Tax map Parcel # 4-3-3
Dear Mr. Keegan;

According to our records, the attached list of property owners are
within five hundred (500) feet of the above-referenced property.

The charge for this service is $25.00, which was covered by your
deposit.

Sincerely,
N .

LESLIE COOK

Sole Assessor

/ev
Attachment
cc: Pat Barnhart
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THE CITY OF NEWBURGH
C/0 COMPTROLLER
NEWBURGH CITY HALL
NEWBURGH NY 12550

STATE OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF COMPTROLLER
GOV. A OFFICE BUILD.
ALBANY NY 12203

ENAP INC
4 EXECUTIVE DR
NEW WINDSOR NY 12553

WILLIAM HELMER, PETER VONN, & CONRAD REMICK

D/B/A EXECUCORP
PO BOX 4292
NEW WINDSOR NY 12553

EMMA TOEPERT
523 LITTLE BRITAIN RD
NEW WINDSOR NY 12553

HZ DEVELOPMENT PARTNERS
GATEWAY INTERNATIONAL PARK
WEMBLY RD

NEW WINDSOR NY 12553

WILLIAM HELMER
GREY BEACH LANE
POMONO NY 10970

CITY OF NEWBURGH
NEWBURGH WATER SUPPLY
C/0 CITY COMPTROLLER
NEWBURGH CITY HALL
NEWBURGH NY 12550




LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the PLANNING BOARD of the TOWN OF NEW
WINDSOR, County of Orange, State of Ney York will hold a PUBLIC
HEARING at Town Hall, 555 Union Avenue, New Windsor, New York an

SePTem b'?{L}"ngQi 2t 7:3°p .M. on the approval of the

proposed_ S P ECTAL P& LAy (AR A 2 ¥ o> rECamds ) *
(Site Plam)* oF S <ol [EECAN ‘Déﬁ,f‘ﬁj_ﬁf_}_,_E‘LoLL 3, LoTR

located SZ{ LImeeE 6@”4’fﬁ) £An " NEw TAD SO /N\’/
Map of the (Subdivision of Lands)(Site Plan)* is on file and may 12553

be inspected at the Planning Board Office, Town Hall, 555 Union

Avenue, New wWindsor, N.Y. pricr to the Public Hearing.

Dated: AU&JQT 2| ( iqq ( By Order of

TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR PLANNING BOARD

James R. Petro, Jr,

Chairman
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RECREATION
DEPARTNIEN T
NEWS

New Windsor Recreatxon Actmtnes

{ew York Safety Program

The New Windsor Recreation Dept. is sponsoring a New York
afety Program Point and insurance Reduction Course. This 6 hour
ourse is being held on Saturday, Sept. 16th starting at 9:00 a.m. at
1e Marasco Center, 555 Union Avenue. 10% Insurance reduction
nd 4 points removed from your license. $35.00 per person. Call 565-
750 or sign up at 244 Union Ave. Seating is limited,

{udson Valley Youth Football
Hudson Valley Youth Football and cheerleading will be starting
on. Call 565-5367.

wcer Skills

Soccer skills and drills will be held for New Windsor children only
Temple Hill School Field. Sign-up will be held June 15, at Marasco
>nter, 555 Union Ave., New Windsor at 7 p.m. Fee is $10. Drill
1esday and Thursday 6-8 p.m, July 7-August 31. Ages 5-10.

Yestchester Broadway Theater
Dream Girls on September 6th, Guys and Dolls-October 12th. $55
=r person includes bus, meal & show. Call 565-7750 for tickets.

all Soccer

Registration for Fall Soccer Now! Register until August 1st. Call
55-7750.

W HORIZONS

Thursdays from 10:30 - 11: :30 a.m. at the Marasco Center. Adele

ishman PSyco-Therapst For anyone Ioolung for help with the
ablems of hfe

alking Clnb, AN s '
Anyon¢ interested in beoommg part ofan wly mormng walkmg
i pleasc mll thc Recreauon Ofﬁce ax 565-7750 : _‘ 2

3 ~al

PIET R

PRI 24 - PPV

. n- - - REERTR RN

urate - vc; 0 e "t se XY

Karate every Tuesda .7-8 ;97?1 al s 1B "’Z
oL 12, 1995 Fee: szoogau 565-7750, fﬁ:, g;@pgm 9gﬁ]

o S ‘ At
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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS " -
Sealod.Bids o0 forms -

Receipt of Bids:
prepared by the Engineer will be received by
the Town of New Windsor until 3:00 p.m.
(local time) on 18 September 1998, for the
Town of New Windsor Ambulance Corps
Building Lower Level HVAC System, in
accordance with the Drawings, Specifica-
tions, and other Contract Documents pro-
pared by McGoey, Hauser and Edsall Con-
sulting Engineers, P.C., 45 Quassaick Av-
enue(Route 9W), New Windsor, New York
12553.

Bids will be publicly opened and read at
3:00 p.m. (local time) on 18 September
1995 at the offices of the Town of New
Windsor Town Clerk, 555 Union Avenue,
New Windsor, New York. -

The Information for Bidders, Drawingz,
Specifications and other Contract Docu-
ments may be reviewed at the offices of
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall Consulting
Engineers, P.C., 45 Quassaick Avenue
{Route 9W), New Windsor, New York and
obtained from the Town Clerk, Town of
New Windsor becoming available on 24
August 1995 upon payment of a deposit of
$35.00 per set. Addenda, if any, will be
issued to only those persons whose name
and address areonrecord ofhaving obtained
the Contract Documents. The deposit shall
be incheck form and shall be drawn payable
to Town of New Windsor.

The deposit for each set will be refunded
upon retumn of the Contract Documents to
the Owner in unmarked and good condition
not later than fifteen (15) days following the
opening of Bids.

Each bid shall be accompanied by an
acceptable form of Bid Guarantce in an
amount equal to at least five (5) percent of
the amount of the Bid payable to the Town
of New Windsor as a guarantee that if the
Bid is accepted, the Bidder will, within
fifteen (15) days-afier the award of the
Contract, execute the Contract and file ac-
ceptable Performance and Labor and Mate-
rial Payment: Bonds and Certificate(s) of
Insurance

OWNERS RIGHTS RESERVED: The
Town of New Windsor, hereinafter catled
the Owner, tsaveatheng!morqwtmyor
all Bids and 16°Waivé ‘any informality or
technicality in anyBid in'th? interest of the
Owner

-i2STAMEMENT OF NON-COLLU-
SION:Bidders on Contracts are required to
dxocute ‘a non-collusive bigding affidavit
pursuant to Section 103d of the General
Municipal Law of the State of New York.
Ancnﬁqp ofbiddersis particularly called

LEGAL NOTICES * LEGAL NOTICES

Windsorreserves theright to accept orreject
any and/orall bids.

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD
TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR
DOROTHY H. HANSEN,

TOWN CLERK

OTICE TO BIDDERS
DIVISION OF PURCHASE

COUNTY OF ORANGE

Sealedbidsforsupplying COFFEEAND
TEA to the County of e, will be re-
ceived at the office of the Division of Pur-
chase, of the County of Orange at Route
17M, P.O. Box 218, Goshen, New York
10924 until 3:00 P.M. on Friday, Septem-
ber 1, 1995, Bid forms, including specifica-
tions, may be obtained from the Division of
Purchase at the above address.

John F. Degnan
Director of Purchases
County of Orange

DATED: August 24, 1995

TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR
NOTICE OF HEARING
SEWER ASSESSMENT ROLL

PLEASE TAKENOTICE thatthe Town
Board ofthe TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR
will hold a public hearing at the New Wind-
sor Town Hall, 555 Union Avenue, New
Windsor,new Y ork on Wednesday evening,
September 20, 1995 at 7:30 p.m. regarding
the Sewer Assessment Roll for all sewer
districts in the Town of New Windsor forthe
year 1996.

Said sewer roll will be filed with the
Town Clerk and may be examined at her
office during regular business hours, Mon-
day through Friday, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30
p.m

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD
TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR

DOROTHY H. HANSEN
TOWN CLERK

LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the
PLANNING BOARD of the TOWN OF
NEW WINDSOR, Countyof Orange, State
of New York will hold a PUBLIC HFA '~

‘l‘inTownBoudofﬁmeofNew

NOTICE OF SUBSTANCE OF
REGISTRATION OF . .
; ORANGE RADIOLOGICAL
- IMAGING, RLLP.
l)NAME Orange Radiological Imag-
ing, RL.L.P. Theregistered Limited Liabil-

ity Partnership,

2) The Certificate of Registration was
filed on May 11, 1995 with the Secretary of
State.

3) Orange Radiological Imaging,
R.L.L.P. has an office in Orange County,
New York.

4) The Secretary of State has been desig-
nated as an agent of the registered Limited
Liability Partnership, upon whom process
against it may be served and the Post Office
address within the State of New York to
which Secretary of State shall mail a copy of
any process against the Limited Liability
Partnership served upon such Secretary of
State is 15 Maple Avenue, Warwick, New
York 10990,

5) The name and address of the regis-
tered agent to service of process of the Lim-
ited Liability Partnership in the State of
New York is Steven L. Tarshis, Esq., whose
address is located at One Corwin Court, PO
Box 1479, Newburgh, New York 12550.
Suchregistered agent isto bethe agent of the
Limited Liability Partnership upon whom
process against it may be served.

6) The profession to be practiced by the
Limited Liability Partnership is medicine.

IMPORTANT
NOTICE

TO: ALLPETROLEUM CARRY-
ING VEHICLE OWNERS IN
ORANGE COUNTY

SECTION 192.3, ARTICLE 16 OF
THE AGRICULTURE AND MARKETS
LAW: ANY PERSON OWNING OR OP-
ERATING ANY VEHICLE USED FOR
THEDELIVERY OF ANY PETROLEUM
PRODUCT (HEATINGOILS) ANDCAR-
RYING ANY WEIGHING, MEASURING
OR PRICING DEVICE USED IN RELA-
TION THERETO SHALL SUBMIT
SUCH VEHICLE FOR INSPECTION
AND TESTING TO THE WEIGHTS
AND MEASURES OFFICIAL OF THE
MUNICIPALITY IN WHICH SUCH VE-
HICLE IS PRINCIPALLY STORED OR
KEPT. SUCH SUBMISSION SHALL BE
DONE AT LEAST ANNUALLY AND
AT THE LOCATION DESIGNATED BY
THE MUNICIPAL DIRECTOR. -

The following list of locations, dates and
time of inspection and tests is for your guid-
ance:
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¢ wes Jdueu - . 85 10 Conditions oI em-
ployment 1o be observed and the minimum
wage rates to be paid under the Contract,
Section 3, Segregated Facilities, Section
109, and Executive Order 11246.

Bidders are also required to comply with
the provisions of Section 291-299 of the
Executive Law of the State of New York.

No bidder may withdraw his bid within
forty-five (45) days after the actual date of
the opmmgtha‘eof_

Subject to the pmvzsmns of Amcle 28,
Part 1] of the New York State Tax Law and
the provisions of the Contract Documents,
the Owner is exempt from payment of sales
and compensating use taxes of the State of
New York and cities and counties on all
materials supplied to the Owner pursuant to
this contract.

The Town of New Windsor hereby noti-
fies all bidders that it will affirmatively
insure that in regard to any contract entered
into pursuant to this advertisement, minor-
ity business enterprises will be afforded full
opportunity to submit bids in response to
this invitation and will not be discriminated
against on the ground of race, color or na-
tional origin in consideration of an award.

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN OF
NEW WINDSOR

McGoey, Hauser and Edsall
Consulting Engineers, P.C.

45 Quassaick Avenue (Route 9W)
New Windsor, New York 12553
(914) 562-8640

By George J. Meyers,
Supervisor

Dated: 25 August 1995

"AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/
AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER'

TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN thatthe

Town of New Windsor, acting for and on
behalf of the Water Storage and Distribu-
tion District, will receive and publicly open
scalodbids at the New Windeor Town Clerk's

Office located at 555 Union Avenue, New -

Windsor, Now York, mtthouuyot‘On-

nmmﬂnlﬁdayoﬂiqmnber 1995at .
3:00 o’dock p.m. for all water meters ro- -

qmedfotupdodimhxdmg]mnry l.
: lmﬁuwﬂxbcoember:ﬂ 1996." -

», For reasons of efficiency; economy,
bkbwmbetecuwdonly
onﬂntypeofwmmgm:nykwwn
ul S

made-DIAND §& ORGAN

L~ at town Hall, 555 Union Avenue,
New Windsor, New York on September 13,
1995 at 7:30 P.M. on the approval of the
proposed Special Permit (Site Plan)* of Scott
Keegan Section 4, Block 3, Lot 3 located
525 Little Brittain Rd., New Windsor, NY
12553 Map of the (Subdivision of Lands)
(Site Plan)* is on file and may be inspected
at the Planning Board Office, Town Hall,
555 Union Avenue, New Windsor, N.Y.
prior to the Public Hearing,

Dated: August 21, 1995

By Order Of

TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR
PLANNING BOARD

James R. Petro, Jr.

Chairman

NOTICE TO BIDDERS
DIVISION OF PURCHASE
COUNTY OF ORANGE

Sealed bids for supplying TRANSCRIP-
TIONOFCHILDREN'S SERVICESCASE
NOTES FOR THE ORANGE COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES,
will be received at the office of the Division
of Purchase, County of Orange at Route
17M, P.O. Box 218, Goshen, New York
10924 until 3:00 P.M. on Friday, Septem-
ber 8, 1995. Bid forms, including specifi-
cations, may be obtained from the Division
of Purchase at the above address.

John F, Degnan
Director of Purchases
County of Orange

DATED: August 24, 1995

Ui WA Ui WAL Dk L. GA-
RAGE (Off Route 17M) Goshen, N.Y.
Monday - 9/11/95 thru Monday 9/18/95
ORANGE CO. HIGHWAY DEPT. GA-
RAGE - Union Avenue, Newburgh, N.Y.
Wednesday-9/20/95 thru Friday 9/29/95
INSPECTION HOURS: MONDAY
THRU FRIDAY -9 AM. TO4 PM.

PLEASE NOTE!
INORDER TO CHECK THE OPERA-
TION OF THE AIR ELIMINATOR YOU
MUST BRING YOUR TRUCK(S)INFOR
INSPECTION IN THE FOLLOWING

CONDITION:

MULTIPLE _COMPARTMENT
TRUCKS

One compartment must be empty of prod-

uct and g minimum of 200 gallons in any of
the remaining compartments.

SINGLE COMPARTMENT TRUCKS

Compartment must have at least 100
gallons and not more than 104 gallons of
product.

Trucks presented for inspection that do
not comply with the above will be rejected
and WILL NOT be allowed to operate until
inspected.

Edward J. Brown
_ Commissioner

The first bicycle was
invented by Kirkpatrick
Macmillan, blacksmith of
Courthill, Dumfries,

- Scotland, in 1839.

The legend of Jack Frost is believed to have origi-

nated with Jokul Frosti, the son of the wind god in

Norse mythology.
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TO@N OF NEW WINSSOR

555 UNION AVENUE
NEW WINDSOR. NEW YORK 12553

REQUEST FOR PUBLIC HEARING LIST

1763
DATE:

NAME : TELE: ( )

ADDRESS:

SUBJECT PROPERTY:
OWNER'S NAME & ADDRESS:

TAX MAP NUMBER: SEC. , BLOCK , LOT
SEC. , BLOCK , LOT
SEC. , BLOCK , LOT

PUBLIC. HEARING DATE (IF KNOWN):

THIS PUBLIC HEARING IS BEINC REQUESTED BY:

NEW WINDSOR PLANNING BOARD:
SITE PLAN & SUBDIVISIONS:

(LIST WILL CONSIST OF ABUTTING
PROPERTY OWNERS AND ACROSS ANY STREET) 4

o3}
n

)

SPECIAL PERMIT ONLY:

(LIST WILL CONSIST OF ALL PROPERTY
OWNERS WITHIN 500 FEET) YES

* % k k Kk Kk Kk k Kk *x k *k k *x k *xk *x k x X Kk Kk *k K*x X Kk *k k *x k * *x %

NEW WINDSOR ZONING BOARD:

(LIST WILL CONSIST OF ALL PROPERTY
OWNERS WITHIN 500 FEET) YES

AMOUNT OF DEPOSIT $ TOTAL CHARGE $




PROCEDURE FOR PUBLIC HEARING

A notice of the PUBLIC HEARING shall be published in THE
SENTINEL at least ten (10) days prior to the said hearing.

In addition to the above, each abutting property owner and
those directly across any adjoining street from the proposed
use or proposed subdivision shall receive a notice of the
PUBLIC HEARING:

a.

All applicants shall obtain a certified list

of names and addresses of property owners that are
required by the Zoning Lccal Law or Subdivision
Regulations to be notified of the specific action. The
names and addresses of the affected property owners
shall be as appears on the last complete assessment
roll of the Town of New Windsor.

The applicant shall pay to the Town of New Windsor the
appropriate fee for obtaining the aforesaid list of
names and addresses from the Assessor.

The applicant shall prepare the legal notice to be
mailed to the property owners and shall present the
Legal Notice to the Town of New Windsor for approveal
prior to mailing in accordance with the procedures set
forth in Section 48-34 of the Zoning Loccal Law.

The applicant shall place the name and address on an
appropriate sized mailing envelope, said address to be
in the same form as on the Assessor's records. In the
event two (2) or more parcels have identical ownership,
only one (1) notice shall be required to be mailed.

The applicant shall place the legal notice in the
envelope and affix the propver postage to the envelcpe
and seal the envelope.

The sealed, addressed, stamped envelopes shall be
brought to the Town Hall and delivered to the Planning
Board Secretary for processing.

The secretary shall verify the names and addresses and
compare same to the certified mailing list supplied by
the Assessor and shall thereafter deposit the said
envelopes in a U.S. Postal Depository within the Town
of New Windsor. The secretary shall execute an
affidavit setting forth that the said secretary has
compared all the envelope addresses to the certified
list supplied by the Assessor and also finds that the
appropriate number of envelopes have been prepared.
The affidavit shall alsoc set forth that the secretary
has personally deposited the envelopes in a U.S.
Postal Depository within the Town of New Windsor and
set forth the date upon which the said deposit was
made.




3. A copy of the map must be filed with the Town Clerk for
public inspection.

4, In addition to the above mentioned notices, the following
must also receive a copy of the notice of hearing. These
may be sent regular first-class mail.

George J. Meyers, Supervisor James R. Petro, Chairman
Town of New Windsor Planning Board

555 Union Avenue 555 Union Avenue

New Windsor, NY 12553 New Windsor, NY 12553
Dorothy H. Hansen, Town Clerk Mark J. Edsall, P.E.

Town of New Windsor McGoey and Hauser

555 Union Avenue Consulting Engineers, P.C.
New Windsor, NY 12553 45 Quassaick Avenue

New Windsor, NY 12553
Andrew Krieger, Esqg.

219 Quassaick Avenue
New Windsor, NY 12553

- e—— B -



RESULTS OF P.B. MEETING

DATE : Vel s 12, 7925~
7 7

PROJECT NAME: £ 0070 ] PROJECT NUMBER 45 -d A

* k k% k% Kk k Kk k Kk Kk k Kk Kk kP k k k* Kk Kk %k k*k Kk %k kxk *x *x *x %k k k * Xx )
‘ *

LEAD AGENCY: * NEGATIVE DEC:
*

M)__ S)__ VOTE:A N * M)__ S)__ VOTE:A N
*

CARRIED: YES NO * CARRIED: YES: NO

*
* k% k% kx k k Xk k k *x x k k k *k X % k k k*x *k k &k *k * *xk %k *x *x *x k x *

PUBLIC HEARING: M)\ S)§ VOTE:A___ (O N_ 5

WAIVED: YES NO u////

SEND TO OR. CO. PLANNING: M)__S)__ VOTE:A N YES___NO
SEND TO DEPT. OF TRANSPORT: M)__S)__ VOTE:A N YES___ NO
DISAPP: REFER TO Z.B.A.: M)__S)__ VOTE:A N YES NO
RETURN TO WORK SHOP: YES NO

APPROVAL:

M)__S)__ VOTE:A N APPROVED:

M)__S)__ VOTE:A N APPR. CONDITIONALLY:

NEED NEW PLANS:  YES NO

DISCUSSION/APPROVAL CONDITIONS:

Lt LY i

R ——— —



. ‘ O Main Office

45 Quassaick Ave. (Route 9W)

ﬁ New Windsor, New York 12553
(914) 562-8640
pC O Branch Office
507 Broad Street
McGOEY, HAUSER and EDSALL Milfor;?iennfyivania 18337
CONSULTING ENGINEERS P.C. (717) 296-2765

RICHARD D. McGOEY, P.E.
WILLIAM J. HAUSER, P.E.
MARK J. EDSALL, P.E.
JAMES M. FARR, P.E.

TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR
PLANNING BOARD
REVIEW COMMENTS

REVIEW NAME: KEEGAN SPECIAL PERMIT APPLICATION

PROJECT LOCATION: NYS ROUTE 207 (JUST EAST OF ROUTE 300)
SECTION 4-BLOCK 3-LOT 3

PROJECT NUMBER: 95-22

DATE: 12 JULY 1995

DESCRIPTION: THE APPLICATION PROPOSES A CHANGE IN USE FROM
OFFICE SPACE TO A CARETAKER APARTMENT FOR THE
EXISTING BUILDING. THE PLAN WAS REVIEWED ON A
CONCEPT BASIS ONLY.

1. The project is located within the PI Zoning District of the Town. The single dwelling
unit for the Caretaker is Special Permit Use B-2 for the Zone. The Use is subject to bulk
requirements as outlined in the use/bulk tables of the Zoning Code. The submitted plan
does not provide bulk compliance information to verify compliance with the minimum
bulk requirements delineated. A cursory review of the plan relative to the bulk
requirements indicates the potential need for area type variances.

2. Once the Applicant has submitted a complete plan, such that a zoning compliance
evaluation can be made, I will be pleased to review the plan and make any necessary
recommendations to the Planning Board.

1ly submitted,

Planning Board Engineer
MIJEmk

A:KEEGAN.mk

Licensed in New York, New Jersey and Pennsylvania



July 12, 1995 57

KEEGAN, SCOTT - SPECIAL PERMIT (95-22) RT. 300

Mr. Scott Keegan appeared before the board for this
proposal.

MR. KEEGAN: It’s a house that I purchased that I
originally thought was an original farmhouse, two
family, it was Jim Wright’s employment service. I have
been, I’m not in compliance because I have two renters.

MR. PETRO: We’re trying to clean up a problem, right
Mike?

MR. BABCOCK: Yes.

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: Isn’t that only until November the
way I understand it?

MR. KRIEGER: Well, since the position I’m in now I’m
going to be building at the, next to Crotty’s over
there and swapping the properties and buildings so I’m
in the process of evicting the people right now and
looking for a caretaker with one person in it and start
building in October on a different site down the road.

‘MR. VAN LEEUWEN: What are you going to do with that

house, sell it?
MR. KEEGAN: ©Nope, swap it with Bill Helmer.

MR. PETRO: Right next to the stock market, the big
glass building?

MR. KEEGAN: Yes, it’s the house next to the big glass
building.

MR. PETRO: We need to change this use from office
space to caretaker apartment for the existing building.
Caretaker apartment just when you have office and
apartment, is that what you plan on using it for?

MR. KEEGAN: VYes, I’m going to make an attempt to rent
it out as an office if it’s possible.

MR. PETRO: Right now, it’s being used as?
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MR. VAN LEEUWEN: Two family residence.
MR. KEEGAN: Two family residence.

MR. PETRO: I think what we’re doing is making Mr.
Keegan come back to comply with the law and I certainly
have no problem, I think being that he is here is good
of Mr. Keegan and to come in I guess Mr. Babcock you
have been there a few times and you’re aware of the
problem.

MR. BABCOCK: We'’'re trying to solve a problem of Mr.
Keegan’s. The problem that we’re having is that
basically anything that he proposes there does not meet
any bulk requirements whatsoever.

MR. EDSALL: His existing lot is less than the minimumn
bulk requirements for I believe any use in the PI zone
so under the assumption that he had an office building
there, he would be required to have 80,000, he’s now
proposing to knock it down to a caretaker use which is
40,000 but he doesn’t have 40,000 and he doesn’t have
the property width. He’s decreasing the bulk demand,
does he need a variance or just that he is decreasing
it therefore he’s lessening the noncompliance? I don’t

‘know the answer to that. Maybe Andy can answer whether

or not he needs to go to the Zoning Board or whether or

not by decreasing the required bulk it eliminates the
need.

MR. PETRO: I think he’s decreasing it and I think he’s
doing the right thing, I don’t think we should put him
through anymore ropes than he has to go through.

MR. VAN LEEUWEN: I happen to agree with you, Jimmy, I
heard some of the things that he has been involved with

and some of the problems that have come about on this
thing.

MR. PETRO: I don’t want it to get confusing.
MR. EDSALL: It’s important that we put it in the

record that he is decreasing the bulk requirements so
he’s lessening the noncompliance.
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MR. PETRO: Unfortunately, it’s a special permit
application and we have to hold by law a public
hearing. Do you concur with that?

MR. BABCOCK: Yeah.
MR. VAN LEEUWEN: Have no choice.

MR. PETRO: What I would suggest I think we can use
this map, Mark, or do you want something else to
review?

MR. EDSALL: To be very honest with you, he to my
understanding, correct me if I am wrong, you’re not
proposing to build anything.

MR. KEEGAN: I’'m going to start building in October.
MR. EDSALL: On this site?
MR. KEEGAN: On this site, no.

MR. EDSALL: I don’t need anymore information. He’s
looking to utilize what already exists and he’s
decreasing the bulk requirements. You have just got a
‘public hearing which is a formality.

MR. PETRO: Let’s set Mr. Keegan up for a public
hearing for special permit application and once you get
notice from Mrs. Mason, you’ll be ready and we’ll have
you on the next agenda. All you have to do is have

some more maps at least one up there. Do we have
enough maps? Okay, as long as we have enough
information. Motion to set Mr. Keegan and up for a

public hearing?
MR. VAN LEEUWEN: So moved.

MR. STENT: Second it.

MR. PETRO: Motion has been made and seconded that the
New Windsor Planning Board set up a public hearing for
Mr. Keegan and special permit application on Route 300.
Is there any further discussion from the board members?
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If not, roll call.
ROLL CALL

MR. VAN LEEUWEN
MR. STENT

MR. LANDER

MR. DUBALDI

MR. PETRO

MR. PETRO: We’ll

AYE
AYE
AYE
AYE
AYE

see you at the public hearing.

60



INSUL SASH OF HUDSON VALLEY 21398
TWO EXECUTIVE DRIVE
NEW WINDSOR, NEW YORK 12553 UNION L/E%N%AENSFHCE CHECK
NEWBURGH, NEW YORK 12550-2983 21398
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INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

TO: Town Planning Board
FROM: Town Fire Inspector
DATE: 28 June 1995

SUBJECT: Scott Keegan Special Permit

Planning Board Reference Number: PB-95-22
Dated: 23 June 1995
Fire Prevention Reference Number: FPS5-95-037

A review of the above referenced subject plan was conducted on
27 June 1995.

This plan is acceptable.

Plan Dated: 8 August 1978

kot e Gt

Fire Inspector
RFR/mvz



5 TOWN OF NEW WINDSCB :

555 UNION AVENUE
NEY/ WINDSOR. NzZ% YORK 12353
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. . O Main Office
45 Quassaick Ave. (Route 9W)

New Windsor, New York 12553

& (914) 562-8640
pC O Branch Office
400 Broad Street
MCGOEY’ HAUSER and EDSALL Milfor;??’ennf;lvania 18337
CONSULTING ENGINEERS P.C. (717) 296-2765

RICHARD D. McGOEY, P.E.
WILLIAM J. HAUSER, P.E.
MARK J. EDSALL, P.E. ‘ ;

PLANNING BOARD WORK SESSION
RECORD OF APPEARANCE

ILLAGE OF /@v &/404/0/ P/B # -
—
DRK SESSION DATE: Q’/ Vg/v% .?) APPLICANT RESUB.

REQUIRED:
REAPPEARANCE AT W/S REQUESTED:
PROJECT NAME: K@e(é/%&v Y
PROJECT STATUS: NEW _ X OLD ___
REPRESENTATIVE PRESENT: St /( ¢2. e

(.'Jf

MUNIC REPS PRESENT: BLDG INGSP. w5k,
FIRE INSP. ﬂé
ENGINEER :
PLANNER
P/B CHMN.
OTHER (Specify)

ITEMS TO BE ADDRESSED ON RESUBMITTAL:

[l d flly e piriha “ﬂ S
//jﬂ (/ g%mm /e/";mfé’ cém» Z/c(r Ze }Mfw @/au /9/(6}
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4AMJES1 pbwsform \ {r(-/l G {

Licensed in New York, New Jeisey and Pennsylvania W
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TO@N OF NEW WINGPSOR

555 UNION AVENUE "XX"
NEW WINDSOR, NEW YORK 12553

APPLICATION TO:
TOWN OF NEW WINDSOR PLANNING BOARD

ﬁ%&?ﬁ OF APPLICATION (check appropriate item):

Subdivision Lot Line Chg. Site Plan Spec. Permit \%4
1. Name of Project TeMILE -
2. Name of Applicant S ce@  NWeg oA Phone “‘H\ S —1300
Address L & kecuTFEoE 04/ hag Wewosed Y. 1LSS
(Street No. & Name) (Post Office) (State) (zip)
coni e csenan
3. oOwner of Record (eAUETH Loz Phone el\‘l)gb7"3°‘)
(Street No. & Name) '‘(Post Office) (State) (zip)
4, Person Preparing Plan Secsiv ‘éééaaﬁ*/
Address = €cES0TIHFIE 04, PEW  WFN0S0L .l/u-‘-/,, 2ASYs
(Street No. & Name) '(Post Office) (State) (zip)
5. Aftorney O | A Phone
Address :
(Street No. & Name) (Post Office) (State) (zip)
6. Person to be notified to represent applicant at Planning
Board Meeting S o' W& ear Phone G4 ) $¢7 « 30d
(Name)
7. Project Location: On the o074 side of TemP s Hou Ra
— (street)
500 feet €4S of 2ooTE 200
(direction) (street)
—
8. Project Data: Acreage of Parcel § Zone P—L~ ,
School Dist.
9.

Is this property within an Agricultural District containing
a farm operation or within 500 feet of a farm operatign
located in an Agricultural District? Y N ﬁa

If you answer "ves" to gquestion 9, please complete the
attached Agricultural Data Statement.

Page 1 of 2
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10. Tax Map Designation: Section Block % Lot

11. General Description of Project: CHAMGS From
OfFTLe ofacE To Al At .

12. Has the Zoning Board of App&ﬁls granted any variances for
this property? ves no.

13. Has a Special Permit previously been granted for this
property? yes No no.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT:

If this acknowledgement is completed by anyone other that the
property owner, a separate notarized statement from the owner
must be submitted, authorizing this application.

STATE OF NEW YORK)
SS.:
COUNTY OF ORANGE)

The undersigned Applicant, being duly sworn, deposes and
states that the information, statements and representations
contained in this application and supporting documents and
drawings are true and accurate to the best of his/her knowledge
and/or belief. The applicant further acknowledges responsibility
to the-Town for all fees and costs associated with the review of
this application.

Sworn before me this
. — ) - - M /
7 2 day of A JNE 199 C —‘

Appll ant's Sifnagure

MICHELLE R. JERSEY'
: Notary Public. State of New York
ofary Public No N1JE5034835

Qualified in Orange County
Term Expties Octobor 17, 19

A

LEEEEEEEESEE SRS SEEEEEESEESEEEEEEEEEEESEEEEE SRS EEEEESEEEEERE RS

TOWN USE ONLY:

N Cw h‘
RECEIVED JUH 2 3 1995 95~ < 2
Date Application Received Application Number

Page 2 of 2



1416-4 (289 —Text 12 . .

PROJECT 1.D. NUMBER 617.21 SEQR
' Appendix C ‘
“State Environmental Quallty Review
SHORT ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSM}ENT FORM
For UNLISTED ACTIONS Only e

PART |—PROJECT INFORMATION (To be completed by Applicant or Project sponsar)
1. APPLICANT ISPONSCR . 2. PROJECT NAME
Sceri |LeeeAY |
3. PROJECT LOCATION: § 2 5 TE MO o LD
Municlpalty Mgy W E=aMD50/ Y County o LA

4. PRECISE LOCATION (Straet addreas and road inlar:acllon’:, prominent lancmarks, elc., or provice map)

S04 TeEmMblE r*“fu—

O\
s WTFEMOSGR f _ L
{\Iéélﬂ Do~ To ¥ S e reEcorToE D7, New wmeodDL
LiA>S  bom 0K | Pz 2071 | RO
5. 1S PROPOSED ACTIGN: 7
D New D Expanslon ﬂ Moclflcatlon/altaration

8. DESCRIBE PROJECT BRIEFLY:

CHANGE FroM OFFTCE S P ACE

<o CARSTALEL
7. AMOUNT OF LAND AFFECTED:
Inltially l acres Ultimately , acres
8. WILL PROPOSEDM& TION CCMPLY WITH EXISTING ZONING CA OTHES ZXISTING LAND USE RESTRICTIONS?
DYas Ne il No, descrloe brielly

9. WHAT IS PRESENT LAND USE IN VICINITY PAQJECT?

D Resicantial G Incustrial Commercial D Agricuiture [j Park/ForestiCpen szaca [: Cther
Describe:
10. DOES ACTION INVOLVE A PERMIT APPROVAL, OR FUNCING, NCY CH ULTIMATELY FROM ANY OTHER GOVEANMENTAL AGENCY (FEDERAL
STATE OR LOCAL)?
D Yes 2! No It yas, lst agency(s) and permilazprovals

13, COES ANY ASPECT OF THE ACTICN HAVE A CURRENTLY YALIC PEAMIT OR APPROVAL?

Yas GNO I yes, list agency name anc permiVazgreval

WRICHT'S A b-Eney

12. AS A RESULT OF PROPOSED ACTION WILL EXISTING PERMITIAPPROYAL REQUIRE MOOIFICATION?

ZY&S D No

| CERTIFY THAT THE INFORMATION PRGVYICED ABCVE IS TRUE TO THE BEST OF MY KNOWLEDGE

Apgplicant/sponsaor namae: SQ OW )é@ GAVU ' Date: 6 I Z z (C] (

§ —+
<2 Nl
Signaturs: 4"“44 4.

If the actlon is In the Coastal Area, and you are a state agency, complete the
Coastal Assessment Form before proceeding with this assessment

OVER
1




4. Flood Hazard Area Development FPerm

rd¢) éc‘»&i
'. q

"XX”

. ATTACHMENTS

it Application Form.

B. Certificate of Complianceg7

PLEASE NOTE:

IF PROPERTY IS NOT IN A FLOOD ZONE, PLEASE INDICATE THAT ON
THIS FORM AND SIGN YOUR NAME. RETURN FORM WITH PLANNING
BOARD APPLICATION.

IF PROPERTY IS LOCATED IN A FLOOD ZONE, PLEASE COMPLETE
THZ ATTACHED (LEZGAL SIZE) PAPERS AND RETURN WITH PLANNING
BOARD APPLICATION.

MNoT N A Feoo T 2o E
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N WiLLiam HELMER
% S4 83 L2
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Q
L ”I”I / < - /338 . ; ;
9, < ‘ 2 STOky e |
¢ ! FEAME B amO%s ok A whVs 1
‘ KESIDENCE
CELLAR . !
IRON PIPE FOUND J 20.34" mrmws ICTMArE |
NEOTEES: :
2 1) SUBVEYED N ACCORDANCE WITH DEEDS OF RECORD ; A BOUNDARY
N ClEL AND TOPOLEAPHICAL MAP ENTITLED “LANDS OF WILLIANM HELMEE
& > s DATED 28 FEB. 1977, LAST REVISED 8 APEIL /975,8Y
2 TANeU ralidlic 4864 ) = KARTIGANER ASSOCIATES.PC.; AND PHYSICAL FEATURES
Sl 3= @ Mo e e FOUND' AT THE TIME OF THE SUIV'EY.A of o
g e i 2) Unauthorizeda aiteration of aadTeYsi to a“survey map bearing P
2' e'! a licensed land surveyor's seal is a violation of section
7 / e 17209 (2) of the N.Y.S. Education Law.
: / 3l 3)copies from the original of this survey map not marked
293 / 10" SHE e X with an original of the land surveyor's inked seal shall
OVER R Q por | ‘ not be considered to be a valid true copy.
CONC. APRON r* 4)Lertifications indicated hereon signify tnat this survey
% % : ' was prepared in accordance with the existing Code of Practice
i -%‘ \ for Land Surveys adopted by the N.Y.S. Association of Profes-
e % sional Land Surveyors. Said certifications shall run only
"’Q)c.-é- to the person for whom the survey is prepared, and on his
Q{L A, x:\" i e Aaidia et Ldiz Lit0e vuipany, guvernmeniai ayency and iend-
/\ 7w, ing 1nst'!tut1on 1isted hereor.m, and to the assignees of the
S / \\ 0"2‘:@\6‘\;( lending institution. Certifications are not transferable
@ WAL L / to additional institutions or subsequent owners.
| ‘ 0 S €0,
{ S« \ S)BUILDING OFFSETS AEE AT EIGHT ANGLES TO THE PEROPERTY LINE.
4 \
g, e <G G)TAX MAP INFOEMATION FROM OQBANGE (0. TAX MAF DEPARTMENT
6"54 <oy il : : :
it % 7) DATE OF SUEVEY: T AUGUST 1978
W
o SEC.4 BLK.3 LOT3
S|
v

IRON PIPE FOUND

ﬁ;;( 8 PINE

11.09" g
ﬁ%ﬁ
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IRON FIPE FOUND

APPROVED SEP 1 3 1995

IRON PIPE SET
» APPROVED BY THE
BUREAU OF FIRE PREVENTION
IOWN OF NEW WINDSOR, N. Y. ™ e

N//" WILLIAM HNHELMEE
S4-83-L2 | ‘

. DATEZ 20 27 SIGNATURE; 7 (
RECEIVED JUN 2 3 1995' 3 y

IFICATION ' : . : ¢

YELEBY CEETIFY TO JAMES C. WEIGHT, JOHN M. 9 5 T & \3 Y roa KABTIGANEB ASSOCIATES’ P' C'
DA K. TESMAN, THE NEWBURGH SAVINGS BANK CONS

PTG asy Ssis ds JAMES C. WRIGHT OLTING ENGINEERS
D FEOM AN ACTLRL PIELD SUEVEY OF THE ‘ﬁ 88685 ROUTE 94 -NEWBURGH -NEW YORK 1255L)J
1E€5 OF THE INDICATED FARCEL ON 7 AUG. = T ——

WD THAT THIS RLAN /3 A TEUE AN LIL X O __¥W X1 - JONEET: |
rE {é#/{{i:ffv‘mr/ou OF THAT SUEVEY. DRAWN ¥ SCALE : I"s20' k BOUNDARY MAP OF : |

i - CHECKED: DATE :8 AUG. I978 JOB NQ :30098
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